
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cash For Classrooms 

During the week of November 2nd – 6th our school is participating in the 
annual Chandler Education Foundation's Cash for Classrooms Campaign which 

funds enrichment grants for classrooms and schools across Chandler Unified 
School District. Even a small donation makes a big difference.  Envelopes with the 

information are going home Monday, November 1st. We highly encourage you 
to  donate online at ChandlerCashForClassrooms.org but will be sending home 

envelopes with the youngest student in your family or the only child attending 
Santan Elementary. No matter how you choose to donate, please have your 

child return their envelope to their teacher. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Cash For Classrooms grants have impacted Santan 
 

• Santan received a school-wide grant last year that was used to purchase  
our new 3D printer in the STEAM Lab. 
 

• Through previous grants, teachers have been able to purchase engaging 
and hands-on learning science materials for their grade level and Beebots, 
which are coding robots to help younger elementary students begin to 
understand, create, and test algorithms that they have developed. 

 
 


